
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders as we return from the holiday break.  

 

I hope that you all had a wonderful break. The school has been awfully quiet and we are excited 

to see all of you back. 

 

As a reminder, all schools in Guilford County will begin 5 minutes earlier starting tomorrow. 

That means that buses will arrive 5 minutes earlier and the bells at school will ring 5 minutes 

earlier. Our tardy bell will move from 8:10 to 8:05. Dismissal times will not change.  

 

I also want to let you know about our upcoming makeup days for the recent snow. January 18th, 

February 18th, March 28th, and June 10th are all now student days. There is also one other change 

I want to make sure that you are aware of. With all of the adjustments, the end of the second 

quarter has been moved from January 17th to January 25th. Because of that, the scheduled teacher 

workday for January 22nd has been moved to January 28th. That means that students will now 

come to school on January 22nd, but will be out on January 28th.  

 

Again, we are looking forward to seeing you all back tomorrow morning and to a terrific 2019! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


